
October Maint. Report 

 

Happenings: 

- The heat pump has been installed for room 468 at the K6 and is up and running. 

This means we are fully up and running as of right now 

- Last week was extremely busy with Homecoming and Band Jamboree prep 

taking up considerable time along with normal day to day operations 

- Had our annual loss prevention walk through with EMC insurance 

- Repaired a couple leaks and irrigation pump on athletic fields 

- Installed “No skateboarding” signs at new entrance and near loading dock in 

rear. Custodial staff reported in our meeting of kids on electric scooters ramping 

the dock area in the evenings.  

- Still working with contractors to button up fire alarm items and electrical items.  

- Electrical for FCS room will be started 10/10 for new oven and refrigerator. 

- Started our Radon test planning and Stanton up and rolling for Radon testing this 

winter. This year is the High School and the already mitigated areas in the 

district.  

 

Looking forward: 

- As soon as the last football game is over we will build the retaining wall near the 

northwest stadium light and grade that all out. 

- Also looking for someone to replace a bulb on the northwest stadium light array 

- Install retaining block at front entrance at HS to help retain rock from getting on 

the sidewalk 

- Paint front curb at HS  

- Obtain railing for HS front entrance along curb under the canopy 

- Gathering cost estimates for a more narrow cost for a bus lot at McKinley 

- Trench utilities to Maint./storage building at high school when the building 

progress is ready  

 


